
  
Staff Report 

 

 

TO:  City Council 

FROM: Elizabeth Gibbs, City Manager 

DATE October 1, 2024 

SUBJECT:  Presentation and Discussion of City-owned Properties 
  

Description City Council requested an item be brought forward to discuss current City-

owned properties and their use. 

Background and Analysis:  

At the August 20, 2024, City Council meeting, the Mayor requested that staff bring forth 

an item for presentation and discussion on City-owned properties. Specifically, the 

request included what the City currently owns and what is the usage; what properties 

are not being used at this time but may have a proposed use; and identification of 

unused or vacant land. The map will be presented during the meeting. 

Fiscal Impact: 

Staff estimates the cost to prepare this staff report is approximately $187. There is no 

fiscal impact as this is a discussion item only. 

 

Recommended Action: 

Discuss and provide staff to direction. 
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